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Lawrence Detective Receives
Prestigious Award for Cross-
Jurisdictional Investigation

Lawrence Township Detective James
Steimle received the "Commendation of
Merit" from the Trenton Police Department
at the Trenton War Memorial's George
Washington Ballroom. Chief Christopher
Longo, Lt. Kevin Reading, and Sgt. Dan
Gladney attended to support their
colleague.
The commendation recognized Detective
Steimle's work in solving multiple armed
robberies in Trenton and Lawrence
Township. The suspect had committed two
robberies in Trenton on Brunswick Avenue
and one in Lawrence Township, using a
firearm in each incident.
Through his investigation, Detective
Steimle identified the suspect and
obtained a search warrant, leading to the
perpetrator's arrest and multiple charges
across both jurisdictions.
This recognition highlights the strong
partnership between the Lawrence
Township Police Department and the
Mercer County law enforcement
community. The department commends
Detective Steimle for exemplifying their
tenets of Knowledge, Honor, and Integrity.












